
Advance Notice 
August 23, 2017 
 
 
 
Opening of the 2017-18 School Year – Thiele 
 
 
Action to be taken: Presented for information only.  No action required. 
 
 
 
The Administration will provide a brief summary and status on the preparations for 
opening school on September 6, 2017.  
 
 
              


